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Mary Bromlow, SPHR, the JSAHR Director of Certification, will host a study group this 
fall for the upcoming HRCI PHR and SPHR certification exams. The group will meet in 
the evening from 6:00pm – 9:00pm at the Monmouth County Workforce Investment 
Board located at 145 Wyckoff Road (Suite 201) in Eatontown for six sessions beginning 
September 30, 2014. Sessions will be held every other week through December 2014. 
 
The JSAHR chapter sponsors study groups each year and has five slots currently 
available for anyone interested in joining this fall. Upon enrolling in the study group 
participants will receive a Study Kit that includes six workbooks corresponding to each 
HR topic area, a special SPHR study guide and access to on-line sample tests and 
study aides. Pre-registration is required and you must be paid in full by our 
September 30, 2014 session in order to participate. The fees are: 
 

Members   Non-Members 
Study Group  $500.00  $550.00 

 
Enrollment will be on a first-come, first-paid basis. Previous participants who were 
unable to take the exam due to extenuating circumstances are welcome to join the 
group again this fall. 
 
Mary will be happy to answer any questions you might have regarding certification or the 
study group. You may contact her at 732-608-7857 or mbromlow@hotmail.com.  
 
To register for the Fall 2014 Study Group please do so through the JSAHR website at 
http://jsahr.shrm.org/events, which contains a link for credit card payments. Alternatively, 
checks can be made payable to JSAHR and sent to the P.O. Box noted below.  
 
If you are not currently a member and would like to join the JSAHR chapter, please let 
me know and I will forward the membership paperwork to you. 
 

 
 
 
Sarah Heckman 
Chapter Administrator  
jsahr.shrm@gmail.com 
  


